
  
                                                  

 

 
Newton Tony Primary School CE VC 

Newton Tony 
Wiltshire  
SP4 0HF    

Telephone: 01980 629232  
 email: admin @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk  

website: www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 

                 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Great SPOTacular! 

 

On Friday 17th November, we will be fundraising by hosting a SPOTacular Children in Need Day. By taking 
part, you can support children and young people that are experiencing new challenges due to the cost of 
living crisis. We know that times are really tough for everyone right now, but every penny raised helps BBC 
Children in Need make a difference to children and young people who need it most right now. 

Your child can come to school dressed in anything spotty (draw spots on a t-shirt), spotty face paints, dress 
like a teddy, wear yellow or wear any other product linked to children in need eg. Tshirt., headbands. 
https://www.bbcchildreninneedshop.co.uk/ . Children are of course also welcome to bring in their teddy. 

Bake off competition  

Our Bake Off is returning! We are having a ‘spotty/teddy bake off’ competition, with a prize for one winner in 
each year group. Every child that enters will also receive a small prize for entering. All entries need to be in 
school by Thursday 16th November. The children will be eating a cake/biscuit on Friday afternoon. Any 
leftover cakes/biscuits will be available at no cost for parents to eat after school. Everyone is welcome! 

 

 

 

Recipe ideas 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/pudsey-biscuits 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/recipes/pudsey_bear_cupcakes_91262 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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Please make sure your child also wears trainers as we have PE on this day. Please do not bring any 
cash to school. We have set up a JustGiving page to collect cashless donations from parents. You can 
donate to our page by clicking https://www.justgiving.com/page/newton-tony-childreninneed2023 
Donating through JustGiving is simple, fast and totally secure. Once you donate, they will send your money 
directly to BBC Children in Need, so it's the most efficient way to give - saving time and cutting costs for the 
charity.  
 

Kind regards, 

Miss S Priestley 
Head Teacher                                         
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